
   

 

Freedom of Information Act Request 

Ref: FOI 21-22 20 Date issued: 29 October 2021 

Subject: Gangmaster licences on Strangford Lough 

Question(s): 

Please under the freedom of information act could you disclose how many successful 

gangmasters licences have been issued on Strangford Lough in the past 5 years. 

Response: 

The GLAA does not licence people or businesses to work on specific pieces of water. 

Therefore, the GLAA does not hold the data you are looking for. However, you may 

be interested in looking on the GLAA’s public register if you know the name of a 

business operating in the area. You can find out more here: 

https://www.gla.gov.uk/our-impact/who-has-a-glaa-licence/. 
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